
QCC  WID WAC COMMITTEE 
An Academic Senate sub committee of the Curriculum Committee 

 
Minutes 

Meeting of  March 14, 2002 
 

Attending:   J. Ortiz-Griffin,  D. Pincus, L. Stanley, C. Weber, Peter Gray, D. Lieberman, 
M. Magaldi 
Absent  P Pecorino, A. Corradetti 
 
 
 
 1. Minutes of the March 7,2002 meeting  were approved. 
 
 2.Review of The Draft of a resolution for the Academic Senate. 
     Discussion and changes to Current Draft  
 
II  a.)  Changes. Discussion on requirement mandating a  Writing intensive learning 
Communities during the first 24 credits, and possibility of exemption for curriculum that 
have  writing intensive courses built into current courses. It was decided that no 
exemption would be given but that page 1 of the draft would be reworded to say that The 
Office of Academic Affairs under the supervision of the Curriculum committee of the 
Academic Senate ...would ensure that every student in each degree program can 
reasonably fulfill this (WI Learning Community ) requirement       
II b.) Changes  Each Writing Intensive Leaning Community will be so certified by the 
WID WAC sub committee as meeting Writing Intensive Requirements. 
How the Desired end is to be Achieved  B  Changes  The Curriculum Committee will 
recommend to the Senate  for approval, criteria for WI  learning communities. The 
Curriculum Committee will oversee development of learning Communities and will issue 
reports on the status of implementation to the Faculty.  
 
3.  Peter Grey will make the changes to the current draft and send the resolution to  
D.Liebman  who will present it to  the  Curriculum  Committee for approval.  
 
4. Revision of the material will be distributed by P Grey 
 
5.  Tentative Next Meeting    Thurs  April 4,  10 AM   


